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Broad River European Motor Club News

Goal is to send this electronically each month. Printed copies available at meetings.
Any ideas for a name for the newsletter? Send an e-mail to Jack Weller with your suggestion.
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AUGUST MEETING
BREMC PLANS CAR SHOW
APRIL 2011 WITH ART ON THE SQUARE

COME TO THE MONTHLY MEETING AT OWL'S EYE WINERY
The August meeting of the BREMC will be held on
Thursday, August 5 starting at 6:30pm.

There will be a meal at a cost of $7.00. The menu will be set
by Tom Greene. You are asked to respond via e-mail to
Tom if you are attending the meeting. Thanks to all who
respond in a timely manner. It may sound like a little thing,
but it is helpful to have an accurate count for the meal.

Please e-mail Tom Greene that you will be attending
the August meeting. tgreene1@carolina.rr.com

Our meeting will feature a discussion about the Broad River
European Classic Car Show to be held April 30 as part of
Arts on the Square and Foot Hills Merry Go Round Festival.

Arts on the Square

Tom Greene has done a significant amount of legwork
already working with the Buffalo Creek Gallery, Uptown
Shelby Association and the City of Shelby to get
permission to be a part of their event and to get the City to
close Warren Street from DeKalb to Lafayette for exclusive
parking for over 125 classic European cars.

PLANNING BEGINS WILL YOU HELP?

An Executive Committee was formed by Tom to help begin the
planning for event. Jack Porter, Wilbur Wright, Doug Carlisle,
Don Byrnes, and Jack Weller are on the committee to identify
some of the initial steps. Much of the work done in preparation
for the fall show will help us in planning our spring event.

If you are interested in helping with this event, please let Tom
Greene tgreene1@carolina.rr.com and let him know how you will
help. We have an opportunity for you on one of the committees.

INDEPENDENCE DAY PARADES

A young “Ucle am” awaits the start of the Lattimore parade.
Showing their cars were Club members Dennis Davis and
Jack Weller.

The Ellenboro Parade had patriotic members Wilbur

and Lundy Wright leading the BREMC group. More
pictures on page two.

ENJOY YOUR CLASSIC CAR
DRIVE IT TO THE MEETING

With temperatures in the high 90’s we did not have to
many takers on the idea of driving to the meeting.

To answer the question from
last month -- what is a
Henway?

It is about three pounds with
all of its feathers.

Rim shot for effect.

Communications is an important part of any organization. The newsletter is published monthly
to encourage and to promote events, to share activities and information,
to introduce members to the love of cars, to involve you in helping others and to celebrate our successes.
If you have ideas for articles or want to let us know how you like the newsletter, e-mail Jack at wsweller@aol.com




OPPORTUNITIES ABOUND FOR BREMC MEMBERS IN
WEEKEND TRIPS OR A DAY ROAD TRIP INDEPENDENCE DAY PARADES

September 25 Autumn in the Mountains or MG’s on the
Green Visit The Triumph Club of the Carolinas, Charlotte
Chapter website for more information. www.triumphclub.org

Euro Auto Festival, October 17" BMW Plant in Greer, SC.
This is the largest fun show in the Southeast with over 500
cars from all across Europe on display.

Hagerty Insurance provides information about many local
clubs compiled by Jason Saarm, Regional Account
Manager at www.hagertyblog.blogspot.com Listed are many
week night cruise-ins at local restaurants.

REMINDER DUES FOR 2010 ARE DUE
Club dues for the 2010 fiscal year are due. Cost $25 per
family. Doug Carlisle had name tags made for all current
members. If you have not gotten your name tags, see Doug at
the next meeting.

IDEAS & PICTURES FOR NEWSLETTER
The newsletter is designed to share information and news about
Club members. If you have ideas for articles or pictures of your
summer trips, please send them to wsweller@aol.com If | have
the information by the last week of the month, | will be able to get
your article in the newsletter

WEB SITE LOOKING FOR
PICTURES OF YOUR CAR

Thanks to several Club members who sent “glamour shots”
of their cars to Jack Weller to put on the Club website.

If you have a few shots that you would like to share, the
photo does not have to be high resolution. For the website,
it is suggested that a lower resolution works as well for this
application. Go through your hard drive and find a few
pictures to share.

Our web address is http://www.broadriveremc.com/Home.html

OFFICERS OF BROAD RIVER EUROPEAN MOTOR CLUB

Officers Tom Greene, president;
Jack Weller, vice president
Cindy Carlisle, secretary / treasurer

Committees and Chairs
Steering Committee - Don Byrnes, Chair

Technical Support Committee — Evan Amaya, Chair
Membership Committee — Doug Carlisle, Chair
Program Committee — Jack Weller, Chair

Events Committee -- Don Byrnes, Chair

Marketing & Communications — Jack Weller, Chair

BROAD RIVER EUROPEAN MOTOR CLUB

MISSION STATEMENT
The purpose of the
Broad River European Motor Club is

To encourage and promote the preservation
and enjoyment of European cars,
To conduct educational and social events, and
To involve the group In community, civic, and charitable events.

On display in Ellenboro



